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The NSW Government is delivering 
upgrades to Moss Vale Station and 
Stabling Yard to achieve Disability 
Standards for Accessible Public Transport 
2002 (DSAPT) compliance and 
accommodate the new Regional Rail fleet.  

What work are we doing?  
The next stage of work is removing the historic 
turntable from the stabling yard, involving spoil 
removal and recording of heritage items by 
archaeologists. 

During recent investigations, small traces of 
bonded asbestos were uncovered. Salvage 
excavation work will be carried out by a licenced 
asbestos removalist to ensure a safe working 
environment for workers and the community. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be working in the Moss Vale Stabling 
Yard area, adjacent to Lackey Road near Parkes 
Road, from Monday 9 October 2023 for about 
five weeks. 

Working hours are 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday 
and 8am to 1pm Saturday. 

What will this mean for you? 
Work will be carried out during standard 
construction hours.  

You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  
• changes to traffic management and signage  
• some machinery and equipment noise. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to avoid impacts to the community and 
the environment by: 

• engaging licenced asbestos removalists, 
including air monitoring 

• fencing with shade cloth for safety and 
security 

• reducing our noise as much as possible 
• protecting trees with no-go areas 
• monitoring asbestos air quality 
• controlling site erosion and sediment. 

 
All work is dependent on weather and site 
conditions and is subject to change. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Moss Vale Station and  
Stabling Yard Upgrade 

Community notification 
October 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present.  
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